" HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

NO.PWE-109-1(Revision of Pay)-ES-I- L3 9 Y& Ipated:- 06 1 D\ \ Lo22
From ; 3
Engineer-In-Chief,
To
The Engineer-In-Chief, (QC&D), HP-PWD, Shimla
All the Chief Engineers, HPPWD.
All the Superintending Engineers, HPPWD.
All the Executive Engineers & Land Acquisition Officers in
HPPWD.

Subject: - NOTIFICATION

I am directed to enclose herewith a copy of letter No. Fin-
(PR)B(7)-1/2021 dated 03.01.2022 vide which Government of Himachal Pradesh
finance (Pay revision) Department has issued notification regarding revision of pay scale
w.e.f01.01.2016.

It is, therefore, requested to go through the aforesaid notification
and take immediate necessary action for fixation of pay of various categories of
employees under your control in accordance with the notification issued by the Finance
Department of HP. You are further fequested to download the pay revision notification
from the official website of Finance Department.

Encl: As Above. \

(Lobzang Namgiyal)
Registrar,
Himachal Pradesh, PWD,
Shimla-2 ;

Copy is forwarded for information and similar necessary action to;-

The Chief Architect in this office.
i All the Superintending Engineers/Executive Engineers in this office.

The Executive Engineer (IT) in this office and he is requested to upload the
aforesaid notification on the official website of this Department immediately.

3 All Head of branches in this office. .
o The Superintendent Grade-1 (cash) in this office for immediate necessary action.
Encl:As Above. \

(Lobzang )
Registrar

Himachial Pradesh, PWD,
Shimla-2

e




